
 
February 26, 2004 
 
Chairperson and Members of the  Regular Meeting of 
Parks, Recreation and Community March 2, 2004 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 

Hermosa Beach Lawn Bowling Club 
Request for Lawn Renovation 

 
Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the Commission: 
 
1. Review the letter of request from Julian Katz and allow representative from the HBLBC 

to verbally present relative issues of concern. 
 
2. Direct staff as deemed appropriate. 
 
 Alternatives include: 

A. Receive and file 

B. Refer maintenance issues to Public Works Department 
 
 

Attachment 
 
Letter of Request 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
  
Lisa Lynn 
Recreation Supervisor 
 
 


